
 Catholic Academy’s Weekly Newsletter 

Adventure Awaits 

         October 1, 2025 

 

  

 

Thurs. 10/2 

 

Fri. 10/3 
Buffalo Bills Dress 

Down $3 or Bills 

Pass 

8:30 Mass Gr. 4-8 

10:15 Blessing of the 

Pets - Door #6 

11am Dismissal K-8 

Sat. 10/4 
Swim Practice 

12:30-2 

Sun. 10/5 
Swim Meet at GIHS 

8:30am 

Mon. 10/6 
Minis & JV Cheer 

until 3; V until 4 

JV Soccer Game at 

4pm @Trinity 

V at 5pm 

 

Tues. 10/7 
JV Soccer Practice 

2:30-3:30 

Bowling 3:30-5 

 

 

 

Wed. 10/8 
K-2 Soccer Shots 

NO Chorus Club  

JV Soccer Game at 

4pm @ St. Johns 

Varsity at 5pm 

Swim Practice 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS: 

Blessing of the Pets will be on Friday at 10:15. Please meet at door #6 back parking lot. We 

can’t wait to see your cute pets! All are welcome! 

 

NEW! School Store! - Our Wolf Pack Supply Co. will be opening next week. Prices of items to 

purchase range from 25 cents to $2. We are still working with our Leadership Team and Staff 

to determine days it will be open. More to come!  

 

Lunch Menu change: On October 8, instead of Pizza stix, lunch will be Mexican Pizza.  

 

Friendly reminders:  

➔ Please send a water bottle with your child daily. As a reminder only water is permitted in 

the water bottles.  

➔ Although our staff tries very hard to respond quickly to emails, the REMIND app, or 

phone calls, please allow 24 hours for a response. Please note that we do not require staff 

to check emails before 7:30am or after 3pm. Also understand the teacher is teaching 

during the school day and will try to respond during breaks. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

 

  



Before and After School Care: Bills are enclosed in your red folder today.  

 

SPORTS & CLUB NEWS: 

★ 1st Trimester Clubs - Sign up sheets went home last week in your child’s classroom 

folder. It will run Tuesdays beginning Oct. 14 from 2:30-3. Cost is $20 cash per child. 

Keep the sign ups coming! 

○ K-2 - Arts & Crafts Club with Miss Meranto 

○ Gr. 3-5 - Coding Club with Mr. D 

○ Gr. 6-8 - Basketball training Club with Mr. Martinez 

○ Gr. 3-8 - Game Club with Principal Richards 

★ Band has begun! We have 23 students participating. It’s not too late to sign up! 

★ Bowling has begun and will continue to run Tuesdays from 3:30-5 at Mallwitz Lanes. It 

will end on Nov. 4th.  

★ Cheerleading - continue to follow the practice times for Sept. 22- Oct 20. Minis (K-2) 

and JV (3-5) 2pm -3pm. Remember to turn in your money if you haven't already. 

Cheerleading is now full! 

★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday from 2:30-3pm for students in Grades 3-8.  

★ Soccer Shots continues for K-2 students on Wednesdays from 2:30-3pm. Remember the 

players can wear their Soccer Shots shirts to school to help with changing times.  

★ Soccer teams - Continue to follow the game and practice schedules. Good luck at today’s 

JV game! 

★ Swim Team continues to practice on Wednesdays 5:30-7 and Saturdays 12:30-2 with 

Meets on Sundays at GIHS starting at 8:30am.  

○ Swimmers can wear their Swim Team shirts on Mondays as meets are on Sundays. 

★ Theater Thursdays - We are finalizing the production that we have chosen and hope to 

start rehearsals for a Spring Musical soon!  

 

FSA UPDATES: 

➢ We are looking forward to our CANF Fall Fest on Friday, October 24th! This is a pre-

register event only. Order form & payment are due by Thursday, Oct. 9th! The flyer went 

home last week and is also attached. In order to make Fall Fest a success, we need 

volunteers for all stations. You can help to set-up, clean-up, run a station or assist at a 

station. Enclosed in today’s folder is the sign up form. Please return as soon as possible. 

You can also text Jenn Traver at 716 - 572-9091 with any questions.   

 

 

 



 

FUNDRAISING UPDATES: 

➔ Thank you to Amanda Sweney, Principal Richards, Mr. Tim and the 8th graders who 

helped with the Mum pick up! What a great fundraiser it was! 

➔ BACK AGAIN! We will be having our CANF Fall Craft and Vendor Show on Nov. 8 this 

year. We will only be allowing 2 of each type of seller/vendor. Children are also welcome! 

Please email asweney@catholicacademynf.org to register your table or to get more 

information.  

➔ Get your friends and families signed up for our CANF Meat Raffle! - Our 2nd annual 

Meat Raffle will be held on Friday, Nov. 14th - just in time for the holidays! Registration 

forms went home last week! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


